
From: John Strasser [cjstrasser@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 4:28 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Cc: Margo Connors 
Subject: Public Comment to the NH Site Evaluation Committee 

To whom it may concern,  
 
My Chiropractic office is located at 262 Main Street/ Route 18, in Franconia. As this is the proposed burial route of the Northern 
Pass project, my practice would be severely impacted by this work. 
 
The loss of access to my office will prevent me from providing acute and ongoing care for my patients. Additionally the loss of 
income combined with unchanged overhead/expenses would amount to more than $5000 per week. 
 
Most importantly my practice, which has been in this location for 24 years, would experience a significant long term decline as 
existing and potential patients seek care elsewhere.  
The loss of care to my devoted patients would be inexcusable. The resulting loss of income to me and my devoted employee 
would be intolerable. 
 
Northern Pass does not belong in the main streets and rural highways of Franconia and other small towns of New Hampshire. A 
utility transportation corridor along existing rights of way could solve this problem. 
 
Dr. John Strasser 
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